Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting
December 4th, 2004

The meeting came to order at 10:00 at the Sushi restaurant.

OLD BUSINESS:

November 12 - HOG dinner at the Green Lettuce Restaurant (spicy Indian/Chinese)
18 people came out and enjoyed the good food and social.
November 20 - Executive meeting - preparing the event calendar for 2005. The calendar
will be handed out in January at the HOG renewal party.
November 20 - - Billiard's fun night at the Q-zone. As always a good time had by all.
NEW BUSINESS:

Vancouver Motorcycle Show will be held on January 14 - 16. Volunteers required to help out in
the Burn Camp booth. Please sign up for a three-hour shift - two people per shift. Free passes to
the volunteers.

Gerry has the approved logo that will be used for the Burn Camp fundraiser items. This logo will
be used year after year. '

In the display cabinet by reception at Trev Deeley's, Gerry has an example of framed Christmas
ornaments. Gerry frames these for the cost of $50.00 and donates $25.00 to the Burn Camp.

Show & Shine at Deeley's is tentative for June. There will also be a Tri-Chapter (Vancouver,
Langley & Chilliwack) poker run in June. Dates for both events will be confirmed at a later date.

The last day for HOG shopping week is December 5, 2004.

Sherri at reception has a form to be filled out by Lady Riders. This form/survey is to give the lady
riders an opportunity to have their voices heard. These forms will be taken by Ruth James to the
Dealer Operations Training session in January. Please have the forms filled out and drop off at
Deeley's by January 5, 2005.

There is a possibility that Trev Deeley's Motorcycles will move into a larger building that will
accommodate the Sales and Service departments as well the Museum! There will be more
specific details and information to follow in the New Year.

Copies of the HOG group picture are not available as yet. Due to the Privacy Act everyone in the
picture must sign a waiver before the pictures are printed and released. This form will be
available at the HOG renewal party in January.
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